PSNC Legislation and Regulatory Affairs (LRA) Subcommittee

Minutes For the meeting held

on 18 May 2022

Members of LRA present: Ian Cubbin (Chair), Marc Donovan, Lindsey Fairbrother, Ifti Khan, Stephen Thomas (Vice-Chair).

In attendance: Gordon Hockey, Alastair Buxton, Rosie Taylor, David Onuoha, Samantha Fisher, Rhys Martin, Bharat Patel, Fin McCaul, Shiné Brownsell, Janet Morrison, Jay Patel, Has Modi, Sian Retallick, Prakash Patel, Jas Heer, Peter Catee, Indrajit Patel, Adrian Price, Gordon Hockey, Mike Dent, Gary Warner, Clare Kerr, Roger Nichols, Sunil Kochhar, Reena Barai

Welcome from the Chair

1. The Chair welcomed everybody to the meeting.

Apologies for absence

2. There were no apologies.

Conflicts or Declarations of Interest

3. There were no new conflicts or declarations of interest.

Minutes of the last meeting

4. The minutes of the subcommittee meeting held on 4th March 2022 were approved.

Actions and Matters Arising

5. There were no matters arising.

Proposal on Year 4 regs and guidance changes as part of Year 4 negotiations

6. ----

7. ----

8. ----

9. ----

Hub and spoke dispensing - DHSC consultation on UK medicines legislation

| 10. | | | |
|---------------------------|--|--|--|
| | | | |
| 11. | | | |
| 12. | | | |
| | | | |
| 13. | | | |
| 14. | | | |
| Repo | orts | | |
| <u>Reba</u> | lancing Board legislation on RPs and SPs | | |
| 15. | The report was noted. | | |
| АОВ | | | |
| DHS | C consultation on OPD | | |
| 16. | | | |
| NHSE&I delegation to ICBs | | | |
| 17. | It was reported this work is ongoing and the NHSE&I presentation to the recent national meeting of LPCs was noted with approval. | | |
| | | | |
| 18. | | | |
| <u>Skill</u> | <u>mix</u> | | |
| 19. | It was noted that a DHSC consultation on skill mix could be expected during 2022. | | |
| <u>CPAI</u> | <u> </u> | | |
| 20. | It was reported that NHSE&I intend to start this year's CPAF process in June and may seek to retire an existing patient question and introduce a new one on keeping DoS and NHS up to date if the pharmacy closes temporarily. | | |

PSNC

<u>PPV</u>

21. It was reported that NHSE&I are likely to undertake additional PPV in relation to the delivery of dispensed medicines to patients during the pandemic. There is also PPV work ongoing relating to the C-19 vaccination programme.

| No. | Action (confidential) | Responsible |
|----------|--|-------------|
| | | |
| Action 2 | Draft a response to the DHSC consultation on hub and spoke dispensing with the steer provided by the subcommittee, as set out in the minutes | GH |